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For the sake of our planet’s future we must allow our wildlife to remain (or become) 

healthy and prolific.  Humans must be responsible for the safe keeping of domestic 

animals by fencing, humane containment.  And, accept the cost of doing business in 

a natural environment.  I am adamantly opposed to this bill. 


